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Stonehurst Hills’ kicked off the winter 

break with a Schoolwide Spelling Bee! 
The Schoolwide Spelling Bee was truly a success.  Each 

classroom had a spelling bee to find the top winner of class.  

Students practiced diligently.  The top winners all participated 

in the school-wide bee. Big Thanks to Principal Beauford and 

Ms. Wormley for planning, coordinating, and facilitating the 

event.  The 1st place winner is Andrew Khov and 2nd place 

winner, Israel Crenshaw, who are both 4th graders will be going 

to compete at the Delaware County Intermediate Unit’s 

Spelling Bee!  We are so proud of them and all the other 

students that participated in the class’ and school-wide bees. 

MLK Day 

Jan 21st  

SOM Assembly 

Jan 30th 

Students will be 

awarded for 

showing fairness 

and more. 

SH Talent Show 

Thurs. Jan. 24th 

Students will show 

off their talents and 

shine in the Annual 

SH Talent Show! 

2 0 1 8 - 2 0 1 9  

Stonehurst starts 
out 2019 refreshed 

with PBIS! 
BE RESPECTFUL 

BE RESPONSIBLE 

BE SAFE 

Stonehurst is all about 

following the 3’B’s.  We started 

out the year with a school wide 

assembly reviewing the rules 

and expectations of our school 

in and out of the classroom.  

Every rule was explained and 

exemplified by student led skits.  

Students were attentive, 

answered questions, and were 

able to explain the reasoning of 

why these expectations are 

important.  

School is out!  

Take some time to 

make our 

community better! 
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First Grade Spotlight 
First Grade learned and experienced all different 
aspects of science at the Franklin Institute. We 
explored how the heart works, space, motion, 
electricity, and more! 

 

Second Grade Spotlight 
 Second grade is excited about winter break. We had 
a spelling bee to end the year, and are looking 
forward to 2019. Happy New Year!! 
 

 Each third grade class held a spelling bee. These 

are the class champions who competed against each 
other in our first Stonehurst Hills Spelling Bee. 
 

Fourth Grade Spotlight 

Fifth Grade Spotlight 
 

Third Grade Spotlight 
 

Happy New Year to all! The 5th graders 
were thrilled to receive their gifts of hats 
and gloves from the Pocopson 
Elementary School. Their generosity was 
much appreciated. Now that we are back 
in school, the 5th graders will be working 
hard to meet their new goals for 2019.  
 

Fourth grade enjoyed participating in 
classroom spelling bees and sending 
representatives to the school wide bee! 
Congratulations to our own Andrew from 212 
for coming out on top!  
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